PRESS RELEASE 28/4/06

The Haig Colliery Mining Museum are delighted to receive The Pride in Copeland 

Visitor Attraction of the Year Award 2006.

The award was presented at a ceremony held at Sellafield Visitor Centre on Thursday 27th April by Deputy Mayor of Copeland, Willis Metherill.

Attending the ceremony was Haig Colliery Mining Museum Manager, Pamela Telford and Volunteer Fundraiser Michelle Bowe. (photo attached)

Pamela  said, “this a great award to win, especially at the beginning of the season and also because it is a tribute from our own local community to the value, of all the hard work and dedication of the Board, Staff and Volunteers at the museum, to deliver a living memorial to the Coal Miners of West Cumbria.”

Michelle said “ I was so proud to be at the ceremony receiving this award on behalf of everyone involved with the Mining Museum, they have worked so hard over the years and the plans that they have to develop the site further are fantastic. I really enjoy going out and about with the fundraising stall and telling people about this great project.”

The Mining Museum has over the winter developed some new displays to include a stunning mines surveyor’s exhibition, kindly donated by a former employee of Haig. The museum is also busy cataloguing and documenting the collection, which includes a dedicated volunteer transcribing letters from John Bateman to Lord Lowther from the early eighteen hundreds.

One of the proudest displays within the museum is of certificates awarded to miners by The National Coal Board for long service, usually over 50 years, all donated by families of those who worked in west Cumbrian mines.

There is also a exhibition of contemporary mining paintings and photographic memorabilia that will be exhibited around the area, it begins in Rosehill Theatre at the beginning of June, and will be going to Silloth Discovery Centre and Keswick’s Theatre by the Lake before the end of the year.

Pamela said “our collection is growing all the time, with people from the local community bring mining related memorabilia along to us. Obviously because of the present environment we cannot display anything that is fragile but everything is numbered, recorded and stored properly for future display.”

Anyone interested in the art exhibition can ring the museum on 01946 599949

